
Your child has made a wonderful start 
this term. We are delighted with the way 
all the children are settling in. Here is 
some information about the Autumn Term. 

For the first three weeks, we have been 
spending time transitioning into Year 3 
and our new routines. We have focused 
on our wellbeing and feelings alongside 
our maths, literacy and other subjects. 
Our stimulus book for these 
transition weeks has been ‘After 
the Fall’. The tale of Humpty’s 
resilience and determination 
following his misfortune and 
how this led to an inspiring change! 
Something we think everyone can relate to 
in these challenging times! 

Next week we will be 
beginning our new topic… 
Exploring Environments! 

Our core text for the rest of this half 
term will be all about the wonderful 
places visited by one young child’s 
grandpa (to be revealed next week!) 

To kick-start our topic, we have turned 
our classrooms into rainforests and read 
about conservationists such as Greta 
Thunberg and David Attenborough. We 
will be creating some wonderful 
environmental art this half term and be 
studying biology in science.  

We are very lucky in 
LKS2 because we are 
now taking part in 
Artis Performing Arts 
sessions every 
Wednesday during Autumn term! 

Please remember to continue reading 

with your child every day and sign 

their reading records after each session 

so we can see how they’re getting on. 

Don’t forget to write you child’s name 

on everything they bring to school 

including clothing and water bottles. 

Talk to your child about their day and 

ask them lots of questions about their      

exciting learning. 

Welcome to Year 3! 
PE will be on Mondays and Tuesdays. 

Please make sure your child has 

suitable footwear and clothing so they 

can take part. 

During the second half term, we 

will change our focus to a 

history topic about The 

Romans. The children will be 

learning about the Roman 

Empire, their army, culture and much 

more, considering the impact on the 

Western World today.  

 

We have some great 

books to inspire our 

writing and these 

link with our topics. To keep the 

excitement and mystery, we are going 

to keep these a secret until we reveal 

them to the children.  


